
Cuba to participate in meeting in
Brazil on African diaspora
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Deputy Foreign Minister Anayansi Rodríguez  /  Photo taken from Prensa Latina

Havana, August 29 (RHC) -- Deputy Foreign Minister Anayansi Rodríguez will lead the Cuban delegation
to the ministerial segment of the Regional Conference on the African Diaspora in the Americas, to be held
in Brazil, the Foreign Ministry reported.

According to the source, the Cuban representation at the meeting that will take place on August 31st in
the city of Salvador in the Brazilian state of Bahia will show the efforts made by the Government of this
Caribbean nation and its commitment to advance in the fight against all vestiges of racism and racial
discrimination.



Likewise, it will share the results of the International Conference “New narratives: memories, resistance
and vindication”, held recently in Havana, in commemoration of the 30th Anniversary of the UNESCO
Program “The Routes of Enslaved People”.

The meeting will also discuss the International Conference Cuba 2024: Decade of People of African
Descent, to be held in Havana from December 9 to 13.

Cuba has reiterated its principled position and permanent condemnation of any manifestation of racism,
racial discrimination, xenophobia and related forms of intolerance and its unrestricted commitment to the
Durban Declaration and Program of Action, the Foreign Ministry noted.   (Source: Prensa Latina)

https://www.radiohc.cu/en/noticias/nacionales/363930-cuba-to-participate-in-meeting-in-brazil-on-african-
diaspora
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